
Update June 30, 2020 

From 11:59 pm 1st July, the following 10 postcodes will go into local lockdown: 

Postcode            Suburbs 

3012                   Brooklyn, Kingsville, Maidstone, Tottenham, West Footscray 
3021                   Albanvale, Kealba, Kings Park, St Albans 
3032                   Ascot Vale, Highpoint City, Maribyrnong, Travancore 
3038                  Keilor Downs, Keilor Lodge, Taylors Lakes, Watergardens 
3042                  Airport West, Keilor Park, Niddrie 
3046                  Glenroy, Hadfield, Oak Park 
3047                  Broadmeadows, Dallas , Jacana 
3055                  Brunswick south, Brunswick west, Moonee vale, Moreland West 
3060                  Fawkner 
3064                  Craigieburn, Donnybrook, Mickleham, Roxburgh Park, Kalkallo 
ADDED July 4 
3031                  Flemington and Kensington 
3051                  North Melbourne 

View Premier's statement 

These “hot zones” will be required to return to Stage 3 Stay at Home restrictions – until at least 29 July.  If 
you live in these locations, there will again only be four reasons to be out:  

• Shopping for food and supplies 
• care and caregiving 
• exercise 
• and study or work – if you can’t do it from home 

Restrictions related to local lockdown of the “hotspot areas”    

(please note restrictions as mentioned in June 20 Update below apply to areas outside hotspots)  

• Religious ceremonies and private worship can only occur online. Churches are 
allowed the acceptable minimum number of volunteers to live stream from church 
buildings. Volunteers will be considered under essential services. 

• Restrictions on the number of people who can attend weddings and funerals 
• Weddings in a restricted postcode will be restricted to 5 people (the couple, two 

witnesses and the celebrant). You can travel to a wedding outside an impacted area. 
• Funerals held in a restricted postcode will be restricted to 10 people plus those 

required to conduct the funeral. You can travel to a funeral outside a hotspot. 
• From 11:59 pm on 1 July, if you live in a restricted postcode you cannot visit friends 

and family who live at another household or have visitors to your home. The 
exception to this is if you are providing caregiving or visiting for compassionate 
reasons, providing a service or for work purposes. 

 Statement from the Premier 

 

https://www.premier.vic.gov.au/statement-from-the-premier-48/
https://www.premier.vic.gov.au/statement-from-the-premier-47/

